
Pemberton Township Water Division

Cover all vents and openings in crawl
spaces to prevent drafts that will

freeze water pipes

Know where your water shut off
is located inside of your home

Winterize your outside spigots
before temperatures dip 

below freezing

If your home will be vacant for an extended 
amount of time, make sure there is a sufficient 
temperature to keep your pipes from freezing.  

Consider having the water turned off.

To have your water turned off,
please call us at 609-894-3373

For after hour emergencies, please call Central at 609-723-8300. 
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